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December 14,2011

PURO-TEC LTD
P.O. Box 9
Langhorne, PA 19047-0009

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the Sunshine Kids Foundation, thank you for your gift of $500.00 in support of the
2nd Annual Evans Garment Restoration Golf Invitational benefiting the Sunshine Kids
Foundation. The donations we receive help us to realize our mission of providing exciting,
positive group activities for Kids with cancer so they may once again do what Kids are meant to
do ... have fun and celebrate life!

For the Sunshine Kids Foundation, 2011 was a very successful year filled with exciting new
opportunities for cpildren with can'2er. The Kids enjoyedvisiting amazing destinations including
New Orleans, LA, Steamboat Springs, CO, Washington, D.C., the Texas Hill ,Country, New
York City, Los Angeles, CA and Orlando Florida. In addition, we.expanded .our regional
outreach providing more and more events and activities in cities across the country. It is because
of the dedication and commitment of our supporters that we continue to brighten the lives of
countless children and their families each and every day.

Again, thank you for your generosity. Together, we continue to bring "sunshine", laughter and
smiles to children with cancer everywhere!

Happy Holidays!

Sincerely, Q I

@t~
Rita Suchma '
Director of Development

To provide you with accurate records for tax purposes, this is to confirm that no goods or services have been
provided in exchange for your charitable gift, You should retain this acknowledgement as federal tax provisions
may require that you.have it in order to deduct your charitable contribution., '
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